
Dates of Construction:
June 2021 – April 2022
Monday – Friday
7:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Location
3120 S. Croddy Way
Santa Ana, CA 92704

Questions?
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during the
construction. Should you have any
questions or concerns please
contact Mesa Water at:

ConstructionInfo@MesaWater.org
(949) 354-4278
MesaWater.org

Follow us @MesaWater

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
June 7, 2021

Croddy Well Construction to Resume

As part of its Capital Improvement Program, Mesa Water District
(Mesa Water®) is constructing a water well and a pipeline in
Santa Ana. The well is being built in an industrial/commercial
area at 3120 S. Croddy Way.

The drilling and development of the water well have been
completed. Work will continue with construction of the buildings
that will house the onsite equipment needed to operate the well.
Equipment includes an electric motor pump, transformer,
emergency backup generator and HVAC unit. Another structure
will serve as a chemical storage unit. Construction is expected to
be completed by April 2022.

Project Activity During Construction
 Use of heavy equipment
 Excavation and removal of materials including soil
 Deliveries of equipment and materials

Potential Impacts
 Some noise, dust and vibration during drilling activity

Traffic Management & Access
 Through-traffic will be maintained at all times
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be

affected

Background
Mesa Water District provides potable (drinking) water for a
population of about 110,000 within an 18-square-mile service
area that includes Costa Mesa, portions of Newport Beach and
portions of unincorporated Orange County. Mesa Water is
constructing two new water wells and 4,500 feet of pipeline that
will connect into the District’s existing distribution system and
allow Mesa Water to increase local water production capacity.

http://www.mesawater.org/

